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Special Agrometeorological Advisory for possible heavy rain (for Haor

Regions)

Date of Issue: 28/04/2024

According to the forecast of Bangladesh Meteorological Department, there is a possibility of
heavy to very heavy rainfall in many places in the north-eastern Haor regions of Bangladesh
(Sylhet, Sunamganj, Habiganj, Moulvibazar, Kishoreganj, Brahmanbaria and Netrokona)
from May 03, 2024. In such a situation, the following advisories are given to protect standing
crops from the damaging effects of heavy rainfall in Haor regions:

If the transplanted boro paddy is matured 80%, harvest immediately and keep
it safe and dry place.

Immediately harvest the matured vegetables.

Clean the irrigation channel so that there should not be any standing water in
the paddy field.

Increase the height of bunds around the crop fields.

Make suitable arrangements so that excess water can be drained out of the
crop fields.

Avoid application of fertilizer, pesticides, irrigation.

Apply pesticide after rainfall.

Provide mechanical support to the standing banana and other horticultural
crops and also stacking of vegetables.
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